
MUNICIPAL ADVERTISEMENT 
BOROUGH OF NORTHAMPTON 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Borough Council of Northampton is soliciting 
competitive sealed proposals from professional firms interested in providing refuse 
collection and disposal services and collection, processing, and marketing of 
recyclables from the residents of the Borough. Requests for Proposals, 
Specifications, and Bid Packages are available at Borough Hall, located at 11401 
Laubach Avenue, Northampton, Pennsylvania, 18067, or may be found online at 
http://www.northamptonboro.com.  
 
Bids may be submitted in person at Borough Hall between 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m., 
Monday through Friday, or mailed to the attention of Brian Welsko, Borough 
Manager, 1401 Laubach Avenue, Northampton, Pennsylvania, 18067. Bids must be 
submitted in accordance with all Bid Package requirements, as set forth in the 
Request for Proposals, Detailed Specifications, and Bid Documents. All bids must 
be received no later than 4:00 p.m. on Tuesday, September 30, 2025. All bids shall 
be accompanied by a bid bond in the amount representing ten percent (10%) of the 
proposal, and if more than one proposal is submitted, an amount representing ten 
percent (10%) of the proposal in the highest monetary amount. Bids will be opened 
at a public meeting of Borough Council at 7:00 p.m. on Thursday, October 2, 2025, 
at Borough Hall, at the aforestated address. Notice of any contract award will be 
made by Thursday, November 6, 2025.  
 
Persons with disabilities who require any auxiliary aid, service, or other 
accommodation to observe or participate in the public meeting should contact the 
Borough Office at least five days before the above date to discuss how your needs 
may be best accommodated. 
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